
City of Austin

Recommendation for Action

301 W. Second Street
Austin, TX

File #: 23-2419, Agenda Item #: 147. 7/20/2023���

Posting Language
Set a public hearing to receive public comment and to consider a proposed drainage charge rate change for
Watershed Protection Department as part of the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Proposed Budget (Suggested Date:
August 16, 2023, at Austin City Hall, 301 W. Second Street, Austin, Texas).

Lead Department
Watershed Protection Department.

Fiscal Note
There is no fiscal impact.

For More Information:
Jorge Morales, Director, Watershed Protection Department, (512) 974-3438; Anupa Gharpurey, Finance
Division Manager, Watershed Protection Department (512) 974-2543.

Additional Backup Information:
This action requests Council to schedule a public hearing to receive public comments on rate change
proposed in the Fiscal Year 2023-2024 Proposed Budget.

Council is scheduled to adopt the budget on August 16-18, 2023.
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